
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Daily COVID-19 update 
(7 April 2020, 11.40am) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Easter public holidays 
 
Easter public holidays 
 
Staff have been asking questions regarding public holidays for Easter. 
 
We wish to advise that public holidays remain in place. 
 
Where staff are already rostered to be off and this is an area of normal activity levels, staff are encouraged 
to take leave.  
 
Where staff are working in an area of increased activity due to COVID-19 your local manager will discuss 
with you the feasibility of releasing you or whether you can remain at work.  All main office and support staff 
should be encouraged to be off, unless rostered otherwise.   
 
National rates of pay will apply to anyone working on a Public Holiday. 
 
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19.  If you have any questions about the current situation please check the 
FAQs first. If you have any further questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

http://www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/your-health/health-issues/covid-19-coronavirus/for-nhsggc-staff/faqs/
mailto:staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://www.eess.nhs.scot/ess/
http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

